
FIND WANDERER TREASURES IN THE MUSEUM & 
SCAN QR CODE FOR A CHANCE TO WIN! 

LET US GO WANDERING!

THE WANDERER’S 100TH
August 24, 2024 marks 100 years since the last square-rigged whaling ship,
the Wanderer, set sail from the Port of New Bedford to go whaling, under US
registry. It went aground and was wrecked in a storm the day after setting
sail. In recognition of this historical occasion, we invite you to wander the New
Bedford Whaling Museum and discover treasured artifacts, ephemera, and
artworks inspired by the Wanderer in our collections. 


